
Feedback on City Recycling Incentive 

Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [City Official's Name]  

[City Department Name]  

[City Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [City Official's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback on the City Recycling Incentive Program that was implemented 

on [Insert Start Date]. As a resident of [City Name], I appreciate the city's efforts to promote 

recycling and sustainability. 

Positive Aspects 

• Increased awareness about recycling practices. 

• Community engagement through workshops and events. 

• The incentive structure encourages participation. 

Areas for Improvement 

• More educational resources about what can and cannot be recycled. 

• Improved reporting system for collected recyclables. 

• Increased accessibility of recycling bins in neighborhoods. 

Overall, I believe that the recycling incentive program is a great initiative that can be even more 

effective with some improvements. Thank you for considering this feedback, and I look forward 

to seeing further progress in our community's sustainability efforts. 

Sincerely, [Your Name] [Your Address] [Your Email] [Your Phone Number] 


